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[image: image2.emf]  The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized information to a targeted audience. A school newsletter can be a great way to develop a strong relationship with parents. First, choose a short title or theme for your newsletter — something like "School News," or “Back to School.”  If you’d like,  you  can also add a   date and   volume number  for yo ur  newsle t ter.   Next, establish how much time  and money you can spend on your  newsletter. These factors will  help determine how frequently  you publish the newsletter and  its length.  
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Barrington C of E (VC) Primary School


Belonging Believing ~ Together Succeeding





Dates & Events








Celebration Assembly


Friday 19th 2.45pm














Break for half term


Next week 


22-26th October





Training Day 


Monday 29th Oct


School closed





Back to School 


Tuesday 30th Oct





Flu Vaccinations


Thurs 1st Nov


Yr R to Yr 5





Parent Evenings


Class 3


6th and 8th November





Class 1 Cakes


Friday 9th November





Story Telling Bazaar


Thursday 15th Nov – PM


For Parents





Website: www.barrington.cambs.sch.uk  


Contact: office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk





Autumn Term, No 7


Thursday 18th October 2018























Newsletter





 School Parliament


This term we have reorganised how we run our school council with the aim of allowing more children to get involved and have a voice in the running of the school. We now have a school parliament made up currently of five ministries. Any of the children in school are able to volunteer to join one of the ministries and can choose which aspect of organising school they would like to get involved in. Each ministry is led by an adult from school to help guide and organise the children. Our different ministries are;





The Ministry of Charities (led by Mrs Davies)– responsible for events in school to support different charities; for example they have already been involved with the awareness raising event we held for World Mental Health Day and organising and promoting the Blythswood Trust Christmas Shoe Box appeal. 





The Ministry of Well-being (led by Mrs Brown)  – responsible for organising events and raising awareness of well-being. For example running peer mediation, helping to choose inspiration events and organising events for the whole school during anti-bullying week.





 The Ministry of Safety (led by Mrs Davies) – this ministry includes our Junior Travel Ambassadors who work with the county road safety officer to help raise the awareness of all the children in school of how to be safe on the roads. They also have a role in looking out for safety hazards in school and will be busy carrying out walks round the school with Mrs Davies during the build project to ensure that everyone is safe.





Cont. over ….

















Celebration Assembly Tomorrow


Friday 19th October 


At 2.45pm





Class 3  - Cake Sale Tomorrow


Friday 19th


Morning break - cakes cost 40p


�





Parent Evenings


Class 3 – change of dates


Now moved to 6th and 8th November. Should you have a problem with the new dates please speak to Julia in the school office.





Half Term 22nd – 26th October


And Closed for training 


on Monday 29th October


Back to school Tuesday 30th October





Class 4 Residential


For those paying by instalments the next payment is due by 31st October.





School Menu – Tuesday 30th


Due to no deliveries of fresh food on the first day back 


Tuesday 30th October will be:


Penne Pasta


Or Jacket Potato








Year 6 – Secondary school Applications


Deadline 31 October 2018


Apply online at: http://www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/admissions 
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The Ministry of Design (led by Mrs Davies) – This ministry will be very busy over the next few months as there are lots of choices to be made linked to the new build; for example the colour of walls and carpets, furniture for the new classrooms and the library and how to best organise the outside space both during and after the build is finished.





The Ministry of Sport (led by Mr Herd) – this ministry will help Mr Herd to choose and organise sporting activities during lunchtimes, help look at ways of developing sport in school and help with organising sports competitions both in our school and between other schools.





Blythswood Trust Christmas Shoe Box appeal.


Half term is a good time to fill a shoebox, please send in boxes by the beginning of November.





Guinea pig house design competition


See posters around school – design and build a cardboard box house for Herbert and Lemons.


Bring to school by 2nd November. Entry £1 (to raise funds to buy guinea pig food).


Prizes: Guinea pig back pack and Barrington Book Shop voucher.


NO paint


MUST fit in the run.


Judged by Herbert and Lemons – which ever they choose to sleep in!





Junior Travel Ambassador Competition


Take a photograph to help everyone understand how to be bright and be seen.


It can be of yourself or whole family, walking or cycling. How do you dress to be seen by drivers?


Win a road safety goodie bag, prize for KS1 and KS2.


Photograph or send via email to Mrs Davies (� HYPERLINK "mailto:head@barrington.cambs.sch.uk" �head@barrington.cambs.sch.uk�)


By Wednesday 7th November.





FOBS Mug Fundraiser


Coming soon - Look out for information about ‘design your own mug’ to raise funds for FOBS.

















Mystery Readers Wanted


Following the success of the mystery reader project last year we are looking for mystery readers again for this academic year. Whether you have already been in and read to your children’s class or have not had the time up until now, please consider taking part on this programme – your children will love it! 


Please see separate attachment via email


Or letters in the foyer





Flu Immunisations YrR – Yr5


Thursday 1st November.





…next Messy Church  


on Wednesday 24th October 


(ie. during half term)





Found…


Envelope Containing Cash


This was found along Heslerton Way and handed in last week, if you think it could belong to you or you can help trace its owner please speak to Julia in the office.





Peacock Club will be CLOSED


on Wednesday 19th December 








Mr Herd’s – October Sports Camp


 Petersfield primary school (Orwell) �23rd – 26th October  9am – 4pm �PER DAY - £17.50  SIBLINGS - £15�3rd SIBLING – FREE  FULL WEEK - £60








Finance Secretary


Scale 1 - Scale 4


Petersfield Church of England Primary School


Tel: 01223 207382


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@petersfield.cambs.sch.uk" �office@petersfield.cambs.sch.uk�


Part time: 6 hours per week (with the possibility for 2 additional hours totalling 8 hours per week)


Start Date: as soon as possible


Closing date for applications: 9am Monday 29th October 2018


Provisional Interview date: from 30th October 2018











